
Ocean Grove PAC Minutes February 11th, 2021 
 
Zoom Meeting began at 6:30pm 
 
Attendance: Cherice Sweet, Erica Chan-LaFrance, Rhona Soutar, Michelle Nohr, 
Elizabeth Kirkaldy, Sheryl Roper & Sole MacDougall 
 
Principal & Vice Principal report: 

 Staff appreciated gifts and donation to wildlife wisdom puppets, thank you letter 
provided to PAC from students/teachers. Students/teachers created poster for 
MOWI 

 Lifetouch photography would like to come back for 2021/2022 for student/class 
photos 

 March 17th Student led conferences.  No school, teachers will be available to 
meet virtually/phone/written communication.  

 Staff received grant to learn more about Indigenous culture (drum making, 
singing, dancing)  

 Anne Marie will be providing information on SOGI (age appropriate, 3 lessons in 
classroom regarding kindness, rights, tolerance, identities). Parents will be 
provided with detailed information prior to classroom sessions. 

 
 
Treasurers report: 
 

 Classroom funds $4350.00 

 $1000 previously approved, $752 spent, Karen to provide reimbursement 

 BCPAC $75 fee paid 

 Birthday board $17 

 Erica makes a motion to approve $300 for each division out of gaming account, 
Sole 2nds the motion. Vote = all in favour   

 Erica makes a second motion to approve $500 per division with no restrictions, 
Sole 2nds the motion. Vote = all in favour 

 No funds have been used for library or music room 

 Mrs. Bautz will be looking for books to purchase for literacy/math support, no 
purchases have been made 

 Mrs. Hatfield has asked for $100 to cover Christmas bills and $100 for Mother’s 
Day classroom activity, PAC approved 

 
PAC Chair report:  
 

 Previous December meeting minutes reviewed and approved 

 Erica converted PAC constitutions and bylaws into MS Word 

 Cherice will be purchasing 3 baby gift cards for teachers with newborns 

 Mental health survey/resources will be sent out to PAC from DPAC, this has 
been shared on Ocean Grove School PAC fb page 



 Pink Shirt Day – some shirts were sold but still have a supply to sell for the 
following year  

 Spring Fundraiser – Shamrock thought they would be able to partner up but were 
unable to participate this year.  Coastal Black frozen blueberries may be a great 
alternative. Still waiting for approval from PAC and will need to determine 
transportation of frozen blueberries as well as dates 

 Domino’s pizza fundraiser is Thursday, March 18th, PAC receives $5 per pizza 
order.  
 
 

NEXT MEETING: March 11th @ 6:00pm (Zoom meeting) 


